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	Ysgol Bro Cynllaith
Llansilin, Oswestry, Shropshire/Powys
SY10 7QB

Tel: 01691 791365

Email:  office@cynllaith.powys.sch.uk
Headteacher:  Mrs Rhian Jones
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4th December 2018

Dear Parents,

‘MOTHER GOOSE’

Christmas Pantomime Trip – Wednesday 12 December
This year, on Wednesday 12th December, the school will be going to Theatre Severn in Shrewsbury to see Mother Goose.
We will be travelling to and from the show by bus and will be leaving school at 12.45pm so the children will have lunch as usual before we leave.  We will be returning to the village at approximately 5.45pm.

We are asking for a contribution of £11 towards the cost of the trip, so if you could kindly either send your payment into school clearly marked in an envelope, with cheques payable to Ysgol Bro Cynllaith, or else make a payment via ParentPay.

Yours faithfully
Lesley Edwards
School Secretary

MOTHER GOOSE – THEATRE SEVERN, SHREWSBURY – WEDNESDAY 12 DECEMBER 2018
I am happy for my child to attend Mother Goose pantomime and understand they will be travelling to and from Shrewsbury by bus and will be back in the village at 5.45pm.
I enclose £11 towards the cost of the trip.

I have made a payment of £11 through ParentPay.  (please delete as appropriate)
Child’s name : ………………………………………………………  

Parents Signature : ……………………………………………
